
From: Grace Ockwell
To:
Subject: LGOIMA request - Parking Tickets - Corner of Haddon Place and Cargill Street, Dunedin
Date: Monday, 31 August 2015 04:11:42 p.m.

Hi Andrea,
 
Thanks for clarifying the information that you wanted with respect to the number of
 parking infringement notices issued for vehicles parked within six metres of the
 intersection of Haddon Place and Cargill Street, Dunedin.
 
From 1 July 2014 to 30 June 2015 there were nine tickets issued to vehicles parked in
 this manner.
 
Kind regards
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer




